
       

 

 

 

St. Stanislaus Kostka School 
“We can do hard things.” 

 

www.sskschool.org 
732-254-5819 

Mrs. Lori Hodder 
Principal 

221 MacArthur Avenue ♦ Sayreville, NJ 08872-1041 
 

 
January 7, 2021 
 
Dear St. Stanislaus Kostka Families, 
 
Happy New Year!  I hope you had a very restful holiday.  Please remember we will be virtual for the rest of this 
week, and return to in-person instruction on Monday, January 11.  This is also an 11:50 AM dismissal day. 
 
Remember also, if your child needs to quarantine due to travel or exposure, the office must be notified 
immediately so that the proper accommodations may be made to have your child learn virtually until they are 
able to return to in-person instruction.  If enough notice is not given, your child may need to wait to begin virtual 
instruction. 
 
Here are some important dates for the coming weeks: 

 Return to in-person instruction – January 11 
 11:50 AM Dismissal – January 11 
 NO SCHOOL, MLK, Jr. Day – January 18 
 End of 2nd Marking Period – January 22 
 Catholic Schools Week – January 25-29 
 11:50 AM Dismissal – January 29 
 Midterms Grades 5-8 – February 2-4 

 
I would like to congratulate the students for their MCA mite box donations that totaled $677.00.  The generosity 
of our students continues to amaze me! 
 
Finally, I would like to recognize the Religion Club and Mrs. Grover for their amazing virtual performance of The 
Nativity.  A special thanks to Lizzie Bera for all of her hard work!    It was truly a magical performance, which is 
still available to watch on the school website if you did not yet get to see it. 
 
Stay safe everyone, and as always you are in my prayers.  I can’t wait to see everyone next week! 
 
Regards, 
 
Lori Hodder 
Principal 


